
In July 2011, the non-profit 

Vincentian Society for the 

Prevention of Cruelty to Animals 

was formed  through the 

partnership of Vincentians and U.S. 

Peace Corps volunteers to address 

the inhumane treatment of animals 

in St. Vincent and the Grenadines. 
 

Our Mission  

To develop the infrastructure for 

the protection and rehabilitation of 

animals in need; to promote public 

awareness and understanding of 

the proper care of animals; and to 

strengthen the human/animal 

bond. 

 

Our Vision  

To provide the education and tools 

needed to raise public 

consciousness and sensitivity to the 

need for protection and 

compassionate treatment of all 

animals - wild and domestic. 

 

 

What Is the VSPCA? Why Is Your Help 

Needed?  

• In SVG, too many animals are 

treated without the respect and 

decency they  deserve. 

• Through education programs in 

the schools and communities, 

we will address the issues that 

have been passed down 

through generations of 

misconceptions. 

• Our spay and neuter program 

will assist families who could not 

otherwise afford the surgeries, 

thereby cutting down on the  

rampant stray population. 

• A mobile clinic will provide 

general health assistance to the 

pets of villagers  who cannot 

easily get to, or afford, such 

services. 

• A shelter/fostering program will 

provide a reprieve for starving, 

sick and neglected animals. 

• St. Vincent and the grenadines is 

the last Caribbean country to 

have an animal rescue 

organization;  volunteers and 

funds are desperately needed 

to sustain our efforts. 

  

 

What Can You Do? 

 

• Your donation will help implement 

our programs. Please urge your 

friends to contribute too.  

• If you know any veterinarians who 

would like a working vacation, 

please tell them about the VSPCA. 

We will work with tourism 

stakeholders to assist with costs. 

• A source of vet supplies, 

medications, food - even if near 

their expiry date - would be most 

welcomed. 

• Please stay in touch with us. We 

can be reached at: 

    

www.vincentianspca.org 

1(784)532-9327 

admin@vincentianspca.org 

Facebook:  

Vincentian Society for the Prevention 

of Cruelty to Animals 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT! 



RESPECT 

 

COMPASSION 

 

UNDERSTANDING 

Vincentian Society for 
the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals  

Vincentian Society for 
the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals  

 

Animals should be  

FREE from: 

Thirst, Hunger & Malnutrition 

Discomfort 

Pain, Injury & Disease 

Extended Confinement 

Fear & Distress 

PO Box 32  �  Kingstown 

St. Vincent and the Grenadines 

1(784)532-9327 

admin@vincentianspca.org 

www.vincentianspca.org 

Also, Friend us on Facebook! 


